
 

 

 

 

KOOTENAI COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 

MEDIA RELEASE 

09-19-12 

 

The Kootenai County Sheriff’s Office announces that the Drivers’ License Office will be closed 

on Tuesday, September 25
th

.  The closure is due to mandatory training for all Drivers’ License 

employees being put on by the Idaho Department of Transportation. 

 

The Drivers’ License Office will open again at 7:30 a.m. on Wednesday, September 26
th

. 

 

Rocky Watson, Sheriff 

 

By:  Major Ben Wolfinger 


